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TRANSCRIPTION OF MEDICAL RECORDS 

2353. Mr P.D. Omodei to the Minister for Health 

(1) Are any medical records from Western Australian public hospitals sent for transcription outside of 
Western Australia?  

(2) If so, where are they sent? 

Mr J.A. McGINTY replied: 

1. Yes.  Medical Records from Royal Perth Hospital for Inner City Mental Health, Psychiatry and Cardiac 
Transplant Unit are sent for transcription outside of Western Australia to manage administrative 
workload. 

2. The medical records are sent for transcription to NTS Transcriptions, 15 Byron Street, Kew, 
Victoria 3101. 

NOTE:  No for all other WA public hospitals. 
 


